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Reminders: 

Echo Class Photograph 

A date has not yet been confirmed for the Dorset Echo photograph. We will send a Parentmail when it is 

confirmed.  

 

TenTen 

You should have received a slip in your child’s book bag this week with the login details for the Life to 

the Full Parent Portal. We use Life to the Full to teach PSHE and RHE in school. Each time we are 

covering a lesson from TenTen, we will post on the home learning letter the week before which lesson we 

will be covering. You can then log onto the parent portal to see what this lesson entails and it allows you 

to discuss it with your child.  

Next week, we will be completing lesson 1 from module 1, unit 2 titled I am Me. This session helps 

children learn that they are uniquely created by God and special because they are made and loved by 

Him. As children explore in more detail their uniqueness and what that means in real terms, this session 

aims to celebrate difference as well as individual gifts, talents and abilities. 

 

Tapestry 

Thank you to all those who have been engaging with Tapestry so far. It has been lovely to see how many 

children have been practicing their phonics in lots of different ways. Please note that if you would like to 

send one of the Reception Team a message, the best way to do this is to call the office and leave a 

message or ask for a phone call back and one of us will get back to you. Alternatively, you can speak to us 

on the door at drop off and pick up. This allows us to keep up with your lovely observations on Tapestry. 

Thank you.  

 



Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Phonics 

Please read your child’s books they bring home 

with them and any others they have at home. 

Children should be reading a book every day. 

Please record each time they read in their reading 

diary.  

Please see the homework task below linked to what 

your child has been learning this week.  

 

Phonics Homework 

This week, the children have recapped all the sounds they have learnt so far – m, a, s, d, t, i, n. We have 

practiced writing them and have started building 3-letter magnetic words by sounding them out use fred 

fingers and then building the word with the letters. This week’s home activity is to look at the pictures 

below and see if you can spot which pictures start with the sound n. You could circle them or tell an 

adult.  

 


